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PUBLISHER'S ANNOUNCEMENT 

"To AI, with respect, admiration and many, many thanks for all you are 
doing as a Scientist, Artist, and Man." 

Robert Maxwell 

Prof. A.L. Copley receives a presentation copy of "Perspectives in Biorheology" 
on the occasion of the Clinical Hemorheology meeting in London, October 1981, 
from Mr. Gilbert F. Richards, Managing Director of Pergamon Press on behalf of 
Robert Maxwell. The Festschrift was dedicated to Professor Copley on his 70th 
birthday. 

Michael J. Church 
Managing Editor 
Pergamon International Journals 
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